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Subject : (1).Reminder about Non settlement of issue of Recovery due to treating
25/2/1999 scales as Upgraded while granting MACP - Huge Recoveries from
Employees Regarding
(2).Possibility of
Development.

Employee’s Resentment incase any Adverse

Respected Sir,

This is in reference of the subjected stated above. The 11 categories were granted scales
as per Order 25/2/1999 and now there is a fear that these scales are being trecated as
UPGRADED Pay scales while granting MACP. In such case 15000+ employees will face
huge Recoveries.

All effected Associations expressed strong Resentment and in the month of Jan 2015 an
Agitation was launched. Associations met Sh. Rajyavardhan Singh Rathore, Hon'ble
MOS(MIB). The Agitation was deferred on the Assurance of Hon’ble Minister to scttle the
issue favorably.

The opinion of Deptt. of Legal Affairs was also obtained which was also favorable as told.
The Recoveries from Employees were kept in abeyance but still the Recoverics from
Retiring Employees is being done. The file is sent to DOPT with all Details. We are
pursuing the file in DOPT. We want to inform you that in case of any adverse
recommendation from anywhere it will effect 15000+ employees and it may effect cordial
atmosphere in the department which will be a threat to Industrial peace.

We are the disciplined employees of this deptt. and always want to maintain cordial
atmosphere henceforth we request your high office to look into the matter with extreme
urgency to settle the issue amicably in favor of Employees.

THanking you,
Ypurs faithfully,

Umesh Chandra, €]
President, ARTEE
0-9871765714
umsharmaO l@gmail.com
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